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Consolidated Federal and State Grants Application  

The district's submission of the Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA) is due 

August 31. This application outlines our planned use of federal and state dollars for the coming 

year. A large portion of each program is dedicated to staffing classified and certified staff within 

the three buildings.  Our preliminary awards have been adjusted slightly over the last month.  

Our preliminary grant awards:  

Title I-A, Improving Basic Programs - $300,726  

Title I-C, Education of Migratory Children- $74,992 

Title II-A, Supporting Effective Instruction - $45,586 

Title III-A, English Language Acquisition - $18,241 

State English Learner Program - $40,258 

Title IV-A Student Support and Academic Enrichment- $24,860 

Title V-B Rural Education Program- $21,571 

Final figures are typically available in October.  

We have seen an increase in our State English Learner program funding as a reflection of an 

increase in our EL population as well as an overall increase of state funding to this program. 

Federal Programs Director’s Meeting 

Meetings will be held in Boise September 26-27, 2018 to discuss changes to federal programs.   

Migrant Summer School 

Homedale/ Marsing Joint Summer School was a success again this year. We had 70 students 

ranging from 3 years of age to 6th grade participate in the program. Due to our migrant funding 

cuts we were only able to run a two week program with half days. We have again seen a 

decrease in migrant funding for the 2018-2019 school year. This could have further impacts on 

summer school.  


